
  

FRIDAY, JANUARY 13, 2017 

 
 

Monday 

 
Tuesday  

 Basketball @ Collegiate 
 

Wednesday 

 
 
Thursday 

 Wrestling @ Clearwater 5:00 
 

Friday 

 Basketball @ Augusta 
 
 

Saturday 

 Wrestling @ Clearwater 9:00 

 
 

TODAY'S LUNCH 
Choice of: 

Pepperoni Pizza 

Chicken and Cheese Wrap 

 

Tuesday's Breakfast 

Pancake Sausage Griddle 

 

Tuesdays' Lunch 
Choice of: 

Super Nachos 

Chicken Tortilla Soup 

 
 

•  Today’s News    • 
 

 
*No School on Monday! 
 
* C-team basketball is dismissed at 1:30 today. 
Varsity and JV Girls basketball is dismissed at 2:50 
and the bus leaves at 3:25. 
They are marked Activity. 
 
* Special K basketball will be released at 11:00 to eat 
lunch. They are marked Activity.  
 
* The Southwestern College Full Tuition Scholarship 
deadline is next Friday, January 20, 2017. 
 

*On Tuesday, January 17th a college representative 
from Tulsa Welding School will be in the Ag Shop 
during 8th hour. Any student interested in visiting 
with the rep, please go to the counselors' office to 
get your agenda stamped. 
 
*If you are interested in taking the ASVAB next 
Wednesday, January 18th, please sign up with Mrs. 
Hatfield in the counselors office. The exam is free 
and there are only 15 available spots.  The test is 
from 8-11 here at WHS. 
  
*Lets show our Crusader Pride and White Out the 
Night on Friday, February 10th at the home 
basketball games. You can pick up order forms in the 
office. Order forms with payment are due by January 
20th. Shirts are only $10. 
 
*Are you running late and missed breakfast in the 
cafeteria? Starting on January 17th you can stop by 
the cafeteria between 1st and 2nd hour for a 
breakfast boat! 

 

Guidance Office News 
College Visits During Lunch: 

January 17- Navy Officer Harris 

January 18- Army 

January 23- Hutchinson CC 

January 24- Marine Visit 

February 7th- Cowley College 

February 13- Fort Hays 

 

 

Faculty Bulletin 

 
Today is..... 

 National Blame Someone Else Day 


